
Maker’s Market 

-Over 50 vendors which is more than double from last year. 
-We raised $3,840.00 and counting. Some vendors registered the day of the event thus we are still waiting on their payment .
-All funds raised are going towards a new scoreboard for the gymnasium at UpperCampus. 
-Next year we are considering combining Maker’s Market & International Fest. We had plenty of vendors this year but the 
Market could have used more people to buy from the vendors. 

Spirit Nights 

-LanZhou Ramen: Mandarin Spirit Night was well attended despite being primarily promoted within Mandarin language track. 
-November “Spirit Night” is from “Baby Love” a store owned by a GLOBE parent. GLOBE PTCC will collect a percentage of all 
purchases in November by GLOBE supporters. 

General 

-PTCC is working on procedures to fund field trips for students in need. 
-PTCC will now be supporting placement of feminine products in the girls’ restrooms at Upper Campus. 
-PTCC received over $40,000. in request for grants from teachers. PTTC formed committee of Executive Director;  2 Parents, 
2 Staff; 2 LT members to review and ultimately award the grants. The hope is to have all awarded by November and 
distributed by the end of December. 
-General PTCC Meeting and Speaker - Thursday, December 5th 6PM - 7:30PM at Upper Campus. Speaker will be a 
Holocaust survivor and PTCC will provide childcare.
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